
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

INVITATION TO BID 
 

(SAY “NO TO CORRUPTION”) 

 
 

C O R R I G E N D U M 

 With reference to our Tender Notice published in National Newspaper on 23rd January, 2018 at 

Sr. # 2 against Tender # PROC-LC/PT/PT/COMR-17217/18 regarding Sale of Liquid Petroleum Gas 

(LPG) from Nashpa Field has been rescheduled as 23rd February, 2018 instead of 8th February, 2018. 

Capping the bid bond amounting to Rs. 5 Million if a party applies for more than one lot. However, for 

a 5 M/tons lot, the bid bond will be Rs. 2 Million as mentioned in the Tender Documents. 

 All other terms & conditions of Tender Notice shall remain unchanged. 
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